TOWN COUNCIL — AGENDA REQUEST FORM

THIS FORM WILL BECOME PART OF THE BACKGROUND INFORMATION USED BY THE COUNCIL AND PuBLIC
Please submit Agenda Request Form, including back up information, 8 days prior to the requested

meeting date. Public Hearing requests must be submitted 20 days prior to requested meeting date to
meet publication deadlines (exceptions may be authorized by the Town Manager, Chairman/Vice Chair).

MEETING INFORMATION

Date Submitted: 04/12/2018 Date of Meeting: 04/26/2018
Submitted by: Captain Dudash
Department: Police Time Required: 5
. : Background Info. = :
Speakers: Captain Dudash Supplied: Yes: X No: []

CATEGORY. OF BUSINESS (PLEASE PLAGE AN "X IN THE APPROPRIATE BOX)
Recognition/Resignation/

Appointment: L Retirement: L]
Public Hearing: ] Old Business: ]
New Business: L] Consent Agenda: X
Nonpublic: ] Other: L]

To accept the donation/gift of $2,250 from the St. John Neumann Youth Ministry to the Police
Department.

DESCRIPTION OF ITEM

On March 9™ and 10th, 2018, the Youth Ministry of St. John Neumann particpiated in their Annual
Fast for Social Action and raised monies for local non-profits that help those in need. A check in the
amount of $2,250.00 was donated/gifted to the Police Department to be used to offset expenses for the
PACT Program.

REFERENCE (IF KNOWN)

RSA: 31-95-b Warrant Article:
Charter Article: 8-15 Town Meeting:
Other: Grants/gifts N/A

EQUIPMENT REQUIRED (PLEASE PLACE AN “X” IN THE APPROPRIATE BOX)

Projector: [] Grant Requirements: ]

Easel: L] Joint Meeting: ]

Special Seating: [] Other: L]

Laptop: ] None: X

Name: Captain Dudash Address Police _
MDUDASH@MERRIMACKNH

Phone Number  420-1816 Email Address .GOV

07/06



MERRIMACK POLICE DEPARTMENT

31 Baboosic Lake Road * Merrimack, NH 03054
(603)424-3774 * Fax (603)424-1760
www.merrimackpd.org

Mark E. Doyle

Chief of Police

MEMO
DATE: APRIL 12, 2018
TO: MERRIMACK TOWN COUNCIL
FROM: CAPTAIN MICHAEL DUDASH
RE: DONATION (ST. JOHN NEUMANN YOUTH MINISTRY)

On March 9-10" The St. John Neumann Youth Ministry participated in the St. John’s
Fast for Social Action. The Ministry raised funds to benefit local non-profit agencies that
help those in need. The Ministry would like to donate $2,250 to the Merrimack Police
PACT Program because of difference the program makes in the lives of children in our
community.

The Police Department is respectfully requesting that the Council accept this donation on
behalf of the Town and Department and allow the expenditure of the monies to go to the
PACT Program. “PACT"”, Police and Children Together program has been a
collaborative effort between the Police Department and the Merrimack School District
since 2009. Its main purpose is to teach our children to make good decisions while
avoiding those that are destructive.

Monies will be used to offset the expenses to purchase educational materials for the
classroom along with promotional gifts that are given to the students, such as; honorary
badges, hats and stickers.



